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We are delighted to give you the latest news 

about the ALICE-Trial!

Thank you very much for your continuous support! 

We are very excited about the outcome of this study. 

With best wishes from the steering committee.  

Data entry in eCRF

Lara Beladdale is working incredibly hard to check all entered data. 

We´d like to thank all centers for the excellent cooperation and fast 

response in case of missing or unclear values. 

We kindly ask the centers with recruitment weeks before December 

2021 to finish data entry until end of February 2022. 

Data entered in eCRF:

06.01.2022: 66 centers including 2246 patients THANK YOU! 

We wish you a happy & healthy new year!

Highlights

Recruitment period is over. 

We thank all participating centres for their contribution and

continuous support. It has been a very intensive time beginning with

the first patient being recruited at the University Hospital Frankfurt in 

August 2019 until now. 

Flow Chart & Basic Data:

We kindly ask all centers to return the filled out flow chart (PPT file) 
and documents with basic information about your hospital (Word 
file). Please contact us if you did not receive these documents yet.  


